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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 4:32 PM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 4:35 PM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I do not like to increase the price for Enbridge gas as we are also facing the inflation and jobless situation 
in Toronto. and Area like Ontario/Toronto we need gas to live our life as the severe cold and heat situation 
it is on a daily basis please do not increase the price for Gas which is our necessity for our life 

Name: Rehana Akhter 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


